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Mr. Michael Davidson, RT, NMT
Nuclear Medicine
Marlette Community Hospital
2770 Main Street IN RESPONSE REFER
Marlette, MI 48453 TO F01A-79-332

Dear Mr. Davidson:

This is in response to your letter dated August 14, 1979, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, copies of nine IE
Bulletins relating to the Three Mile Island incident.

These bulletins are available for public inspection and copyinc at the
NRC Public Document Room,1717 H Street, N.W. , Washington, DC 20555.
The charge for reproducing these records is eight cents ($0.08) per
page, as specified in 10 CFR 9.14(a) of the Commission's regulations.
Copies can be purchased by writing directly to the PDR. Upon agreement
to pay the reproducticn charges, the PDR will arrange for the records to
be reproduced by Potorrac Research, Inc. , a private reproduction contractor
servicing the PDR. You wil'1 be billed directly by Potomac Research,
Inc. for the reproduction charges, plus tax and postage. These bulletins
consist of approximately 65 pages in total.
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2 J.b. Felter, Director
Division of Rules and Records
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